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	House and Senate Adopt Spending Bill For The Remainder Of Fiscal Year 2011

Today, the U.S. House of Representatives and U.S. Senate both passed H.R. 1473, which will fund the federal government through September 30, 2011.  The legislation was adopted by a margin of 260 to 167 in the House and by a vote of 81 to 19 in the Senate. Transportation funding was cut in the bill, which is expected to be swiftly signed into law by the President. The legislation cuts New Starts funding, TIGGER funds (Energy Efficiency Grants) and also cuts about $72 million from the TIGER grant program. The bill provides no funding for Positive Train Control, which is authorized to receive $50 million annually and also cuts funding for High Speed Rail. As adopted, the legislation will not impact the TIGER II funds that were used to leverage a TIFIA loan for the Crenshaw/LAX transit project. Congress is expected to begin debate on the Fiscal Year 2012 spending bills shortly.
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